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· Forum, March 15th, 7:30pm, AUDITORIUM@informationcentre
Cathy McGowan, Ron Janas, Will Jeremy, Nathalie Cooke and a representative of Alpine health will be in attendance. There will be a short address time for each and then a Q and A session followed by supper and a chat. Setting-up etc all OK.
· The Shire is investigating the entrance to the library to ensure safety for both riders and patrons.
· ‘Eddy’ has gone for alterations and should be back for Easter. We will check its suitability and if needed seek an intermediate slide.
· The Shire is looking into improving the entrance to the West Kiewa Trail, both for ease of mowing and possibly better parking arrangements.
· Amenities for Tawonga South will be raised again at the September Council meeting.
· West Kiewa Open Space requires urgent work under the trees.
· Extension of the West Kiewa Trail from Pebble Beach will have no further work till 2020.
· Clean Up Australia Day – we will approach the Cub Group and ask if they would be happy for us to work with them and extend the Clean-up for 2019


